August

I am so excited to have this opportunity to be the Little Saguaros Teacher this year. We are going to have so much fun and learn so much together. I am all about teamwork and communication, so please feel free to reach out to me anytime on the Bright wheel app.

This month we will be working on getting into the routine of the classroom schedule. The first week we will be working on "About me" week and we will be learning more about each student. As the weeks follow, we will work on cutting, writing our names, the letters in the alphabet and the sounds each letter makes, the colors, shapes, counting and learning the number 1-20. We will be dancing, singing songs and I will be reading to them at least once a day during class. At this age socializing and interacting with their friends is so important so we will always have play time as well.

We will be starting Chapel soon as well. Chapel will be every Monday. We will also have Music Class once a week where we will be singing songs with Mrs. Erin.

I am sending home "Take home folders" these folders are where we will be sending home your child's work that they do. If they ever don't have work come home that just means that I am keeping it for the end of the year scrap book. No matter what day it is we will be making friends, and learning so much.

If you haven't already, please make sure you send a change of clothes with your child.

Thank you so much for all of the amazing supplies!

Ms. Missy